
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fluor Heavy Civil, LLC  
5001 Spring Valley Road, Suite 700 West  
Dallas, TX 75244 
USA 
 
 
 
Date: 05/03/2018 
 
 
City of Grand Prairie 
Planning/Permitting 
206 W. Church Street 
P.O. Box 534045 
Grand Prairie, Texas 75053 
 
Reference: TXDOT IH20 Frontage Roads Project Grand Prairie, TX – 
  Fluor Heavy Civil Temporary Batch Plant Permit 
 
City of Grand Prairie, 
 
In regard to the Temporary Batch Plant Permit that Fluor Heavy Civil has submitted to the City of 
Grand Prairie Planning and Permitting. We understand that we have had many discussions with 
various Project Managers from Fluor and with Planning and Permitting officials with Grand Prairie. 
In an attempt to clear any confusion and move forward with this plant permit. This letter is to 
provide a clear understanding of Fluor’s intent with this Batch Plant permit for construction of this 
project. Fluor Heavy Civil would prefer to move ahead with the Temporary Permit with the 6-month 
duration and one 6-month extension from the time of issuance from Grand Prairie. Fluor has made 
future plans to move this Batch Plant to another project in May of 2019. We can be available 
anytime at your convenience to help expedite the approval of this permit. 
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please call.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Doug Nall 
Operations Manager, Fluor Heavy Civil 
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